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September 26, 201 7 

Judy L. Fassbender 
Bureau of Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department ofNatural Resources 
P.O. Box 7921 
Madison, WI 53707 

Remea1ation & 
Redevelopment 

REPLY TO THE ATTENTI6 N OF: 

Re: Completion of the Remediation System Building Demolition and Removal at the 
Oconomowoc Elech·oplating Co. Inc. Superfund Site 

Dear Ms. Fassbender: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has received a copy ofthe Wisconsin 
Department ofNatural Resources ' (WDNR's) 09/ 12/2017 Remedial Action completion letter, 
which announced the successful demolition and removal of the groundwater treatment plant at 
the Oconomowoc Electroplating Co. Inc. Superfund Site. This work was carried out under a 
cooperative agreement between EPA and WDNR (Grant# OOE01492), and represents significant 
cost saving through a federal/state partnership. Thank you for sending us the notice of 
completion and congratulations on successfully completing the project. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Thomas R. Short, r. Chief 
Remedial Response Branch 2 

Cc: W. Ryan, SR 6J 
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State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENTOFNATURALRESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI 63707-7921 

September 12,2017 

Mr. Daniel Haak 
TRC 
708 Heartland Trail 
Suite 3000 
Madison WI 53717 

Scott Wall<er, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 600-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Subject: Remediation System Building Demolition and Removal at the former Oconomowoc 
Electroplating Co. Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site, W2573 Oak St., Ashippun, Dodge County, 
WI. DNR BRRTS # 02-14-000905 

Dear Mr. Haak: 

The Wisconsin Department ofNatural Resources (DNR) is issuing this letter as approval for the completion of the 
recent remedial action that removed the former groundwater treatment plant building at the OECI Superfund Site. 

Your report submittal regarding the building demolition was received by the DNR on May 1, 2017, and it is 
available at: http:lldnr.wi .govlbotwiGctActivityDetail.do?adn=0214000905 . However, since the site restoration 
involved re-seeding the new topsoil, we waited a few months for grass to grow before issuing this completion 
letter. 

To quote your subcontractor, Mr. Don Callen: "You' llnever know that there was a build ing there before" and he 
is correct. We appreciated all the remedial work you did for this site. 

Sincerely, 

~~~.f~ 
Aristeo M. Pelayo, PhD, PG 
Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment 

CC: Bill Ryan - U.S. EPA Region 5, SR-6J I 77 W. Jackson Blvd. I Chicago, lL 60604 
Judy Fassbender, RR/5, DNR 
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